
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 9 January 2006 
 
Response to UNC Modification Proposal 069 Amendment of 
Network Entry Provisions at the European Interconnector sub-
terminal at Bacton 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports this proposal.  We agree with the Proposer that this 
proposal should enhance security of supply, through allowing greater 
volumes of gas to be imported through the European Interconnector.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to commend the pragmatic approach 
taken by National Grid and the Environment Agency in contributing to 
industry discussions to resolve Users’ initial concerns that the proposal 
would disadvantage some Users with respect to sulphur limits in gas used 
for generation. 
 
The outcome of such discussions has consequently led to a greater 
understanding of the issues surrounding the proposal and the resulting 
early assurances given by the Environment Agency with respect to sulphur 
limits, thereby enabling us to fully support the proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely  
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Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
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